
 
 
  
 
 
Circular No.90/2022-23                                Date: 30 Nov, 2022 
 

“Happiness doesn’t result from what we get, but from what we give” 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Hope you had a great festive season! 
 
According to the seasonal cycle, winter is almost here, our underprivileged brethren, especially those 
people who are homeless, migrant or living in the remote hilly area are the most vulnerable. We strongly 
believe that it’s not the cold but the lack of clothing that kills people, an avoidable and preventable disaster. 
 
We at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida have always believed in Service Before Self and in giving back 
to the less fortunate. To carry forward this legacy, the Interact Club of the school has taken up an initiative 
towards keeping the needy and underprivileged   warm during the harsh winter months. 

 
To do our bit, we are partnering with Goonj, an award winning voluntary organization in ‘Donate your 
woollens and shoes campaign’. 
 
Lets join #OdhaDoZindagi, Goonj’s annual winter campaign, and warm up someone's winter night 
by contributing your under-utilized and unused shawls, blankets, sweaters, socks, jackets, mufflers, 
gloves, boots, shoes and also sarees.  
 

“Think of giving not as a duty, but as a privilege” 
 

 
 
    
          Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal)  
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